
 

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Circular 49, 2024 - 25 
 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                                      March 3, 2025 

 
• The final exams will begin on March 10. Students who put in sincere effort, stay focused, 

stay  and prepare diligently will undoubtedly perform well. 

• Revision had started in the school since February 27.  Parents are requested to ensure 

that their child spends sufficient time at home studying responsibly for the exams. 

• Thursday and Friday, March 6 and 7, will be half days. Students are encouraged to 

use this time effectively for self-revision at home. 

• I thank the parents who cleared the fees and collected the hall ticket. Their cooperation 

and discipline are greatly appreciated. 

• I appreciate the parents who sent their appreciative note of this child in response to 

circular no. 42, dated January 23, 2025. Their words will be published in the fourth 

edition of the Voice of Peace, which will be released on this Friday. 
 

                             
                             Brother Sanil Tharayil 

                           Principal  
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